
 

 

 

 
September 20, 2022 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.7 of 2022-23  
 

 
Dear Member, 
 

 
Sub: Sale of Carbon Credits / VCS Credits 

 
As you may recall, IWPA took up the initiative to benefit our members on sale of carbon credits which predominated in 

the year 2008.  Accordingly, as desired by majority members we had fixed up M/s. Deloitte India to facilitate the 

sale.  Many of our members showed interest in the scheme and volunteered to sell VCS (Verified Carbon standard) a 

modified form of carbon credit and had their wind farms registered. 

 
As per M/s. Deloitte, only 8 bundles of VCS of 70.305 MW of only 58 members could pass the stringent statutory 

norms of the foreign buyers and got registered.  These 8 bundles were sold through Deloitte and these registered wind 

farms got the VCS money. 

 

After 2009 there was a lull period on sale of VCS and foreign buyers were practically nil. Recently, buyers have come 

to buy our generation from the year 2009 to 2016 from the same registered wind farms (VCS Project).  

 
Now we wish to expand the area so that those members who had not registered from the year 2009 to 2016 and also 

those members from 2017 to 2022 can join.  These two schemes those already registered and those yet to be 

registered will be dealt separately. 

 
The required documents are 

 

Sr. No. Document Required from Customers 

1 O& M Agreement 

2 Monthly JMR and invoices for applicable monitoring period i.e. from 2009 to 2016. 

3 Billing Meter Photographs, WTG photographs, Site Landscape, Transformer Substation etc. 

4 Schematic of Metering location diagram (SLD) to show meters used for the project activity. 

5 Calibration Certificate for Meters used during the entire Monitoring Period i.e. from 2009 to 2016. 

6 Wheeling/Power Purchase Agreement as applicable 

7 Commissioning Certificate of the project 

8 Technical brochures for WTG 

9 Daily Generation & Breakdown Report for applicable monitoring period i.e. from 2009 to 2016. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  We are in discussion with one M/s EKI Energy Services Limited for this Project. It is proposed to organize a Video   

Conference with M/s EKI Energy Services Limited in order that the representative from EKI is able to explain to you 

what the status is, what the requirements are and to obtain your written concurrence along with all supporting 

documents in order for IWPA to facilitate the project. 

 
 

  On hearing your willingness, we will move forward, please. 
 
 
 
  Thanking you, 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 For Indian Wind Power Association 
 

 
 

Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian 
Chairman 


